
 

 

NOTICE OF GOVERNANCE REVIEW 
 
 
 

Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 
 
 
 
Shropshire Council is undertaking a review of the electoral arrangements for the Parishes 
of Albrighton/Donington/Boscobel, Baschurch/Pimhill (Bomere Heath and District), 
Ludlow/Ludford, Market Drayton/Adderley, and Shrewsbury/Atcham/ Berrington 
/Bicton/Great Hanwood/Uffington. 
 
Following a period of consultation, the draft proposals have been prepared.  The draft 
proposals are explained in more detail in the Proposal documents which set out the 
issues which the Council is obliged to consider and upon which you are invited to submit 
any comments. 
 
The Proposal documents which contain more information are available on the Shropshire 
Council website: www.shropshire.gov.uk, and can be obtained e-mailing 
communitygovernance@shropshire.gov.uk. 
 
Please express your views in writing, by 5.00pm on 10 May 2024 directly to either: 
 
Democratic Services  or  communitygovernance@shropshire.gov.uk 
Shropshire Council,  
Shirehall, 
Abbey Foregate,  
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6ND 
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21 March 2024 
 


